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Headteacher’s notes 
Welcome back – I hope you all had a good half term break. As always we have lots to look forward to over 
the next few weeks including visits, sports tournaments, World Book Day, concerts and Bikeability training. 
Lower Elm are leading Assembly on Wednesday 4th March when parents are welcome to join us at 9.15am 
in the KS1 Hall. 
 
A number of children from Year 6 represented the school in the Huntingdon Rotary Club School Quiz last 
night. There were nine schools taking part and we came second, missing out by just 2 points. 
Congratulations to all who took part and thank you to everyone who came and supported. 
 
Before half term elections were held for a new Parent Governor. Thank you to everyone who put 
themselves forward and to all those who voted. The successful candidate was Mrs Mary Campling-
Woollam. 
 
We all send our congratulations to Mrs Clipsham and her husband for the safe arrival of baby George 
earlier this week. 
 
We welcome Mrs C Taylor back this week in Middle Cedar and Miss Barnes in Lower Cedar. There will be 
an opportunity for parents of children in Lower Cedar to meet Miss Barnes after school next Friday. 
 
World Book Day  
We are looking forward to World Book Day which is on Thursday 5th March 2020. We will be 
inviting the children to come to school dressed as their favourite book character on that day.  
Please click on the following link if you are looking for dressing up ideas: 
https://www.worldbookday.com/dressing-up-ideas-2019/ . 
 
We will be holding a Scholastic book fair after school in the KS1 hall from Thursday 5th March and until 
Tuesday 10th March. Do come along and treat your child(ren) to a book or two! 
 
Foodbank 
The next collection for the foodbank is on Friday 6th March. All 
donations should be left in the baskets in the main 
reception. 
 
Sickness 
We are aware of a number of children who have recently been poorly. Children must be kept off school for 
48 hours after the last episode of sickness or diarrhoea. We do enforce this policy in order to keep 
everyone as healthy as possible. 
 
Parking 
Please remember that the car parks are for staff and visitors only. There are two disabled parking bays, one 
in each car park, and these should be kept clear whenever possible.  
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PTA NEWS  
The book fair is coming to school on the 5th, 6th, 9th and 10th March and on all of those afternoons we are 
planning to have our tuck shop open as well. In addition, on Friday 6th we will also have second hand 
school uniform out for sale.  
So come along and browse the books and also get some refreshments. We will need some volunteers to 
help so if you would like to get involved please email bramptonpta@outlook.com or come and chat to one 
of us. 
 
Thank you  
PTA Team 
 
Next meeting -Tuesday 31st March at 7.30pm 
 
What’s On Next Week: 
Monday 2nd March     Art Club 
    Year 1 – 3 Football Club 
    Year 4 – 6 Dance Club 
Tuesday 3rd March  Amy’s Acro 
    Y5 football 
Wednesday 4th March  Handchimes (lunchtime)  

Tag Rugby 
Thursday 5th March  Choir 
    String Group (lunchtimes) 
    Year 5 – 6 Netball Club 
    KS2 Quidditch Club 
    Year 5 – 6 Cross Country Club 
    Book Fair in school 
Friday 6th March  No Orchestra 

Year 3 swimming 
    Book Fair in school 
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